December President’s Message

hiappy
holidgays

Happy December and welcome to your newsletter. | hope you all had a very Happy Thanksgiving.

Here we are now in the Holiday season. It seems to me this year just seemed to fly by. So, let’s slow
down time and enjoy every day in this month. Don’t forget we are having our annual holiday party on
December 8". We are planning a gift for all those who attend and a raffle for a chance to win a gift
card. Hope to see you at Cariera’s Fresh Italian Restaurant in Winter Garden. Social hour starts at 3:30
and dinner will be served at 4:30. So come out and join your Mended Hearts family.

In conclusion, some chapter news. Claire Jones just sent national a check for $2500 that we collected
from our walk-a-thon on behalf of National. A job well done by all who helped make this a success.
Mike Weber raised the most money for our chapter. Congratulations Mike and thanks to all who
participated.

Have a fabulous Holiday Season and may you receive all you wish for.
Peace to all,

Larry



